
SDI Position on Overhead Expenses for Research – Approved May 6, 2020 

The Steel Deck Institute is a not-for-profit association. We distribute our Standards free to any 
interested party for their use. The primary goal of those Standards is the reliability and safety of steel 
floor and roof deck in building structures and through that, the safety of the public. 

Because the SDI does not use the results of research for profit, nor do we sell reports of the research or 
derivatives from it, and because our work is performed in the interest of public safety, we take the 
position that our contribution to research institution indirect costs and overheads should be limited to 
25%. SDI may choose to fund grants or gifts at its discretion. 


